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Monday 20th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Otter Class Parents,  

Miss Doble – Maternity Leave 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Abi Doble is expecting her first baby in June. She plans to start 

her maternity leave at the end of next half term and so, all being well, her last day with Otter class 

will be Friday 26th May 2023 (although we know how unpredictable babies can be!) 

While we know you will join us in congratulating Miss Doble, we also know you will wish to be 

assured of the plans for Otter class for the final half term of the academic year. We are currently 

securing arrangements for a Year One teacher to provide continuity and consistency for Otter class 

and will be in touch with you as soon as we have appointed a teacher. 

Kind regards  

 
 

Mrs Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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